
Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 

Chris Allen [chrisallen@q.com]
Friday, August 24,201211.27 AM 

To: Moore-Love, Karla 
Subject: September 19th Forum 

Hi Karla, 

5

I would like to request an opportunity to speak at the SeptemberÉ9th forum in regards to the fluoridation 
issue. 

If there is a spot open please let me know what time I need to show up. 

Thanks, 
Chris Allen 
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Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS F'OLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Leonard 

Adarns 


